
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To:  Common Council 

From: John Weidl, City Manager 

Date: 10/1/24 

Re: Resignation of Megan Matthews 

I would like to extend my appreciation to Megan Matthews for her invaluable service to 

the Park and Recreation Board. Her commitment to our parks and facilities has been 

invaluable. We wish Megan all the best in his future endeavors.  

Best-  

 

John S. Weidl 

JSW/RLM 

 


